
 
 

October 31, 2019 

 

Dear Governor Walz, 

It has been an honor to serve as the Chair of the Metropolitan Council. I am so proud of all that 
the Metropolitan Council has accomplished this year, and I am grateful for the hard work of the 
talented Met Council staff. 
 
While I very much appreciated being appointed the Chair of the Met Council the demands of 
the job are creating health issues for me. I think it is best for me to take some time to improve 
my health. I am giving my two weeks’ notice with my resignation being effective on Friday, 
November 15, 2019. I will do whatever I can to ensure a smooth transition to new leadership. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to serve the great state of Minnesota. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

  

Nora Slawik 


